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October 31, 2023 

 

  

 

RE: 2023 DECEMBER 4 Price Increase  

 

To Our Valued Customers, 

 

In response to the increase announcements from the domestic steel mills, SUPER STUD 

BUILDING PRODUCTS-SOUTH will be increasing prices by a minimum of 12% on all 

steel products on orders on or after December 4, 2023.  

 

Super Stud will honor all UNEXPIRED quotes in accordance with our quote policy. 

Please contact your SUPER STUD BUILDING PRODUCTS-SOUTH sales 

representative to review your pending job quotations and stock price sheets.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the price increase or escalators, please contact your 

SUPER STUD BUILDING PRODUCTS-SOUTH Sales Representative.  

 

Thank you for your business and continued support.  

 

 

SUPER STUD BUILDING PRODUCTS-SOUTH 

 

 

 

 


